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8th May 2025 
 

Dear Parents, 

This half-term, Year 2 children have been learning about the ‘Local Area’ in Geography. As part of 
this learning, we would like to take the children in Year 2 on a walk to visit Chadderton Hall Park. 

This trip will take place on Monday 19th May 2025. 

If it is forecast to be a hot day, please send your child with a sun hat and their water bottle. Please 
also put sun cream on your child before they come to school. Ensure your child is wearing the 
appropriate footwear. 

We will be leaving school at 9.30am so please make sure your child arrives on time. If your child is 
late, they will be placed in another class for the day. We aim to be back at school after lunchtime. 

If your child has a school meal, please ensure you order a packed lunch for this day on the School 
Hub website. If your child brings a packed lunch from home, please make sure it is in a disposable 
plastic bag with their name clearly labelled. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Miss Shaw and Mrs Ellis-Radahd 
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